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CCP –  野餐活动 2016 年 4 月 26 号 

 

活动时间：2016 年 4 月 26 号（周二）10：30-14：30 

集合地点: St Martha’s Hill, Half Penny Lane Car Park, Guildford, GU4 8PZ (请看以上圖片) 

活动内容：野餐聚会；林子里赏花、拍照；赏 Surrey Hills 美景。 

活动收费：免费 ; 请大家自带食物和飲品 
 

请大家于早上十点半到 Half Penny Lane Car Park 集合，之后再一起走去林子里。穿

过林子便是一大片绿色的草地，我们先在那儿设立据点，之后大家可以分头活动。

可以漫步原野欣赏 Surrey Hills 美景；亦可徜徉于林子如梦如幻的蓝色花海，穿上你

的美衣，带上丝巾、帽子、绸伞之类的道具，在花海里留下你美丽的倩影。赏花之

后大家在草地上野餐，享受春日里的这份悠闲与野趣。 
 

请大家自带野餐垫、美味和餐具，我们 CCP 不提供任何餐饮及餐具。野餐后，视各

自情况合适时间离开。希望天气能够如愿，若遇天下雨，活动将取消。4 月 26 日我

们不再另行安排平时在 Old Woking Community Centre 的室内活动。 
 

让我们在春暖花开的日子里，相约户外，与蓝色铃铛花来一场春天的约会吧。 
 

联絡人：孔繁紅 ccp@cawoking.org.uk 
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CCP – Picnic 26th April 2016 

 

Date & Time: Tuesday 26th April 2016   10:30 – 14:30 
Meeting Point: 10:30am at St Martha’s Hill, Half Penny Lane Car Park, Guildford, GU4 8PZ 
(see photos above) 
Activities:  Picnic, Explore the woods & meadows, Photography, Enjoy panoramic views. 
Costs: Free.  Please bring your own food and drink. 
 

Please arrive at the Half Penny Lane Car Park at 10:30am to meet up. We will walk 
through the woods together to reach the meadows beyond where we will set up our 
picnic area. After that, you will be free to indulge in your preferred activities. You may 
like to take a walk and admire the outstanding natural beauty of the Surrey Hills; 
immerse yourself in the dreamy sea of bluebell, photograph the stunning scenery etc.  
 

We will then have our picnic. Please bring your own food and drink, cutlery and picnic 
blanket. CCP will not provide any food or cutlery. After the picnic, you are free to leave at 
your leisure.  
 

The event will be cancelled in case of bad weather. CCP will not be organising any 
alternative indoor activities and there will be no meeting at the Old Woking Community 
Centre on 26th April. 
 

We hope that the weather will be fine on the day and look forward to meeting many of 
you at our spring outing next Tuesday! 
 

Contact: Fanhong Kong   ccp@cawoking.org.uk 


